
CA Sri Lanka’s YCAF donates essential equipment to Lady Ridgeway Hospital

ලියන ලද්දේ Sarujan Sivanesan
2022 මැයි 02 වෙනි සදුදා, 09:33 - 

The Young Chartered Accountants' Forum (YCAF) of the Institute of Chartered Accountants of Sri Lanka
(CA Sri Lanka) recently organized a CSR project to donate essential equipment to the Neonatal Intensive
Care Unit of the Lady Ridgeway Hospital in Colombo.

  

The funds to purchase the required equipment for the Neonatal Intensive Care Unit were raised through a
fundraiser initiated by YCAF, where a large number of Chartered Accountants contributed towards the
worthy effort. The project was part of YCAF’s annual CSR calendar.

  

The equipment was handed over by the YCAF Governing Council to the Deputy Director of the Lady Ridgeway
Hospital Dr. Santhushitha Senapathy and several other hospital staff.

  

Dr. Senapathy appreciated the efforts of the YCAF and thanked the YCAF membership-based in Sri Lanka
and overseas for their contributions, which helped the hospital secure vital equipment in this crucial juncture.

  

Among the equipment handed over to the hospital’s Neonatal Intensive Care Unit were Multipara Monitors,
Neonatal Saturation Probes, LED Spot Lamps, and Extension Cords.

  

CAPTIONS –

    
    -  IMG-20220410-WA0007: Members from the CA Sri Lanka YCAF handing over the medical equipment to
the Lady Ridgeway Hospital   

  

    
    -  IMG-20220410-WA0008: Medical equipment donated to Lady Ridgeway Hospital  

  

 1 / 3



CA Sri Lanka’s YCAF donates essential equipment to Lady Ridgeway Hospital

ලියන ලද්දේ Sarujan Sivanesan
2022 මැයි 02 වෙනි සදුදා, 09:33 - 

  

 2 / 3



CA Sri Lanka’s YCAF donates essential equipment to Lady Ridgeway Hospital

ලියන ලද්දේ Sarujan Sivanesan
2022 මැයි 02 වෙනි සදුදා, 09:33 - 

    

 3 / 3


